From: publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk [mailto:publicaccess@cherwell-dc.gov.uk] 
Sent: 06 May 2019 09:41
To: Public Access DC Comments
Subject: Comments for Planning Application 19/00619/F

Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 9:41 AM on 06 May 2019 from Mrs Evah Burgess Pharazyn.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Land East Of The Leys Adderbury 

	Proposal:
	Erection of 3 No dwellings on land east of The Leys, Adderbury 

	Case Officer:
	Bob Neville 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	[bookmark: _GoBack]Mrs Evah Burgess Pharazyn

	Email:
	

	Address:
	1 Manor Farm Cottages, Twyford Road, Twyford Adderbury, Banbury OX17 3JL



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	General Public

	Stance:
	Customer objects to the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	I object to the destruction of trees, namely a very old Oak tree that will undoubtedly receive significant root damage were these homes to be constructed.
I also fail to see how a concrete pathway that is for access to the sewerage works for Thames Water can be sited as an access road for these proposed new dwellings.
Also, I have not seen it mentioned yet, how would construction traffic access the proposed new site and what affect would this have on our small village roads not to mention all the neighbours around this proposed site?




